From: conrad blackburn

To: Deep Geologic Repository Project/ Projet de stockage de déchets radioactifs[CEAA\ACEE]
Subject: CEAR, Information Request
Date: March 7, 2017 10:16:57 PM

I am writing to protest the waste facility that Ontario Power wants to build near
Lake Huron. . It is a to risk to millions of people's health and safety.

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy Tab®4
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